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Rocky Mountain House... Motorists can expect minor delays on Highway 11 west of Rocky
Mountain House.

Pavement repairs and guard rail installation begins July 15 on a section of Highway 11
approximately 15 km west of Rocky Mountain House. At times, traffic will be reduced to one
lane and controlled by flag people. The work wraps up by Sept. 15, weather permitting.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards, and flag people.
Motorists are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when
workers are present.

-30-
Media inquiries may be directed to:
Paul Theoret Nathan MaclLeod
Project Administrator Project Manager
Alberta Transportation FOCUS Corporation
403-340-4960 780-672-2468

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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